
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim calls for cementing of decentralized administrative
system and follow up on concerns of Iraqi provinces and meet needs of service

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, called to consolidate decentralized

administrative system and follow up on concerns of Iraqi provinces and meet the needs of its

citizens and concentrate on providing the best services.
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This took place during his eminence meeting with the governor of Babil province Mr. Sadiq

Madlul Monday, 30/01/2017. His eminence urged to elevate level of services and provide care for

the families of martyrs and injured.
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim stated, \"Babil province has a lot of competences that can contribute to

addressing the city\'s administrative and service problems,\" pointing to the importance of

adopting community-based problem solving and unconventional security procedures basing on

modern technology and expertise.
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim also discussed with the governor of Babil province the mechanisms to

resolve the issues in Babil province, handle and mitigate the suffering of its natives, and

resolve the difficulties they face.


